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From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor @gmail.com] 
Sent: 08 September 2016 12:51
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: Proposed letter for Commissioner of Metropolitan Polcie

 

Lorraine

 

Please confirm whether there are any additions that Simon wants included in this letter.  I need to send this
document across within the next hour.

 

Many thanks

 

Josephine
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